
WORSHIP 9:00 & 10:30 AM  
 

We offer two worship services that are more alike than 
different.  The only difference some weeks may be that 
the song selection during the 9:00 service is more 
traditional, while the song selection for the 10:30 service 
is more contemporary.  But regardless of the different 
styles we may sing—we are striving to be ONE CHURCH 
in the worship of our ONE GOD.   

JOIN A LIFEGROUP  
A variety of CAMPUS LIFEGROUPS are beginning now and this 
is a perfect time to join the group that best fits your needs. 

HOME GROUPS 
During the week there are several other Life Groups that 
are meeting in either homes or at the church.  If you are 
interested in finding out more about these groups, 
please mark your registration book  or call the church 
office and we will have someone contact you and help 
you find a group. 

SUNDAY GROUPS  
 

 

9:00 — 10:00 Life Groups  
• The Mix Group in Study (Jerry McCoy) 
   ─ Study Experience The Heart of Jesus by Max Lucado 
          
 

10:30 — 11:30 Life Groups 
• Friendship Group in Chapel (Larry Burgett) 
  ─ Study….  
 

• Encouragers Group In Gym (Bill Hughes) 
 

      ─ Study the book of Ephesians 
 

Children’s Programs available during the 10:30 Worship 

OTHER GROUPS  
• Men’s Study Group — Saturday 8 AM in Chapel  

 ─ Study the book of Acts (Steve Brunker) 

• Women’s Study Group — Wednesday 6:30 PM in Chapel 

    ─ Study books of Psalms & Proverbs (Carol Eschliman) 
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PERRY NOTES 
FEAR OF GOD 

 

INTRODUCTION: 
 

DIFFERENT WAYS PEOPLE RELATE TO GOD 
 

 Some people neither fear nor love God 
 

 Some people don’t love God—but they fear Him 
 

 Some people have a healthy fear and intimate 
 love for God  
 

LESSONS LEARNED FROM ADAM AND EVE  
ABOUT THE FEAR OF THE LORD 
 

 Fear can motivate obedience 
 

 Our sinful desires can outweigh the fear of the 
 consequences that we might face 
 

 Fear is the product of guilt—and can result in us 
 attempting to hide from God 
  ...By rationalizing our sin 
  ...By blaming others 
  ...By minimizing our sin 
  ...By avoiding people 
 

 God’s Grace overcame their fears and guilt 
 

FEAR GOD—BUT DON’T BE AFRAID OF HIM 
 

“The remarkable thing about fearing God is that when  
you fear God you fear nothing else—whereas if you  

do not fear God you fear everything else.” 
—Oswald Chambers 

 

Supportive Scriptures: 2 Timothy 1:7; Genesis 3:6;  
Hebrews 4:13; 1 John 4:18; Luke 12:4 



COMMUNION SERVICE 
 

Communion is offered to anyone who is a Christian.  
Please take a disposable communion cup as you enter 

the worship center and partake as prompted in the 
service.  (Please dispose of your cups in the trash 

receptacles as you leave.) 
 
 
 

TITHES & OFFERINGS  
 

An opportunity is provided for the giving of a tithe/ 
offering as an act of worship for those who have 

committed their lives to Christ.  Our gifts of love are 
used to support PCC and the many missions we 

support.  Offering boxes are located at the worship 
entrance.  If you are our guest, please do not  

feel an obligation to give. 

Attendance 
Combined services  
 

(Livestream views) 

326 
(76) 

Giving  

Total 

 

$22,746 

October 20, 2024   

CONTACT PCC STAFF 
 Rod Geiger — lead pastor / rgeiger@perrychristian.org 
 Doug Modlin — family pastor / dmodlin@perrychristian.org 
 Jay Secrest — music director / jsecrest@perrychristian.org 

 Sarah Modlin — preschool director / smodlin@perrychristian.org  
 Karen Hinzman — business manager / khinzman@perrychristian.org 
 Becca Zapotoczny — office manager / rzapotoczny@perrychristian.org 

 

PCC ELDERSHIP TEAM 
BOB SNYDER(CHAIRMAN), STEVE BRUNKER, BILL HUGHES,  

JEFF CALE, DON TURNER, JERRY MCCOY,BILL TICHON, TIM KERNAN 

 
 
 

 
S.O.S. FALL WREATH MAKING CLASS  
You are invited to join us Sunday, November 10 
following 2nd service in the Chapel for an afternoon 
of crafting and fellowship! Tammy Hughes will be 
teaching us to create beautiful fall wreaths. Space 
is limited to 14 participants. Cost is $15 per person 
to cover costs for supplies. Registration and  
payment deadline is November 3. 
Due to the nature of planning for a specified  
number of participants and purchasing supplies, all 
S.O.S. events will now require prepayment.  No  
refunds will be provided.  Payment by cash, check 
(written to Perry Christian Church), Venmo, or Zelle 
to the church office. Please be sure to clearly mark 
"SOS [event name]" on the payment form. We 
thank you for your understanding. 
 
 

FALL S.O.S. EUCHRE CLUB 
 

The October meeting of the Ladies Monthly Euchre Club 
will be tomorrow October 28  from 6:30 pm to 8 pm in 
the Chapel. Please sign up by Today.   
Please note there will not be a Euchre Club meeting in 
November or December.  

JARDIN DE GRACIA MISSION TRIP 2025 
 

June 7th- June 14th 2025 Perry Christian Church has 
scheduled a mission trip to Jardin de 
Gracia in Honduras. Jardin de Gracia 
(Garden of Grace) is a Christian 
school in El Socorro, Honduras that 
gives a quality education to the  
poorest of the poor. This will be the twenty-first trip 
that PCC has travelled to Jardin de Gracia to serve the 
schools needs and love on the children. If you are 
interested scan the QR code and fill out the form. You 
will be notified when the first Mission trip interest 
meeting is scheduled.  Questions? Contact Doug 
Modlin - Family Pastor. 

JOY EXPLORE MEDICARE SEMINAR 
Joy is hosting a Stacy King who will share about 
the 2025 changes of Medicare Coverage Options. 
Join us Saturday November 16 from 10am to 11 
am here at Perry Christian Church. There is no 
charge for this event, but please sign up at the 
JOY Registration table in the lobby by November 
10 so we know what size room we will need. 

November 2 

PERRY HELPING PERRY HELP NEEDED 
 

Perry Christian is helping Perry Helping Perry pass out 
food to those who qualify. Saturday November 2, we 
need 10 people to set up and load cars from 7 am to 
12 noon. Volunteers receive a light breakfast. Sign up 
at the registration desk in the lobby.  

ROCK CARE PACKAGE COLLECTION 
 

Remember Our College Kids ministry is seeking  
donation for care packages for the college students  
to be distributed around Thanksgiving. Candy, pens, 
microwave popcorn packets, pencils, gift card for 
Starbucks or other restaurants. There are a total of 
14. Please have to Tammy Hughes (330-705-5917) by 
Sunday November 17.  

FALL CARNIVAL THANK YOU AND NEXT STEP 
 

What a great group of volunteers there were for the 
Family Fall Carnival. Thank  you so much for serving. 
For all that donated candy. Thank you so much for 
your generosity . Even thought the event is done the 
intention of the carnival is not. Remember the word, 
PRAY. The fall carnival brought many people though 
our doors. So remember the word, PRAY . Pray for 
those families. We don’t know their  back stories, 
but God does and our job at this moment is to PRAY 
for them and let God work thought them.  


